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This concludes the agenda. I now have a few closing remarks.  
 
First of all, I appreciate your presence here today and I would like to thank, 
on behalf of the Panel, the participants attending this informal meeting and 
especially the staff that have worked so diligently during this process. 
 
This meeting is now concluded and all material submitted and presented, 
will be reviewed and thoroughly evaluated and analyzed by the Panel. We 
will also be publishing the documents which were presented today on 
FPCC’s Web site. 
 
We want to be sure that we have carried out our mandate as fairly and 
transparently as possible to allow us to submit a well-balanced report, 
having considered every element brought forward by this informal meeting.   
 
Finally, the findings of the Complaint Committee will be included in a 
summary report which will be distributed to all of the parties for 
comments. The summary report will then be submitted to all Council 
members for a final report, decision and recommendations.  
 
Thank you very much for your participation.  


